-----Original Message-----

From: SSLS Arboricultural 

Sent: 21 June 2017 15:00

To: Planning

Cc: Matthew Coyne

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 17/00200/DISC 

Dear Matthew,

Having reviewed the drawings for the proposed tree planting, I can confirm I have no adverse comments. 

The proposed planting discharges the scheme satisfactorily.

Regards

Rhodri Jones 

Arboriculture Officer (south) 

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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